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Don’t forget Daylight Saving 
Time begins Sunday, March 11. 

 
SPRING BREAK IS JUST AROUND 
THE CORNER!   
If you are planning a trip you may go 
directly to www.cityofbancroft.org 
and fill out a Housewatch form.  This 
goes directly to Chief Yeager so if 
there is an emergency he can 
contact you.  If would prefer to fill out 
the house watch form, just contact 
Clerk Tuthill or Chief Yeager.   

RUMPKE REAR DOOR SERVICE 
Bancroft still has a limited number of rear door 

garbage pick-up service being offered by our waste 

management contractor Rumpke at no cost to Bancroft residents.  If you wish to apply for this 

service, please contact our City Clerk Shannon Tuthill or go to the city website, 

www.cityofbancroft.org, for an application.   

IT FEELS LIKE SPRING …  Now that spring weather is finally here, if 
you have a sewer grate in front of your house, please keep it clear.  
Failure to do this can potentially cause big problems when it rains, 
flooding your neighbors downhill and possibly the roads. 
 
 New to Bancroft?  Please let Clerk Tuthill know and she will add you to the 
directory and email list.  We would also like to welcome you in the newsletter. 
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 & Maloney 
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NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM March 8, 2018 

Episcopal Church Home 

7504 Westport Road 

All residents are welcome. 

City of Bancroft 
4949 Old Brownsboro Road 

Ste. 243 
Louisville, Kentucky 40222 

       
     JOIN US ON FACEBOOK!!! 

 

 

LET’S ALL BE GOOD NEIGHBORS! 
As a courtesy to your neighbors and for the 
safety of children and other residents, please 
remember not to leave cars parked on street for 
extended periods of time or across from the 
entrance of someone's driveway.   City of 
Bancroft, Code of Ordinances, “§72.06 prohibits 
vehicles from being parked on the street for 
more than 24 hours. 
 
We have received complaints regarding dogs 
running loose in the city.  This is not only a 
violation of Bancroft City Ordinances but also 
Louisville Metro Ordinances.  Please remember 
dogs must be on leashes at all times.   Dogs 
allowed to bark for long periods of time is 
considered a nuisance as well. 
Please also clean up after your pets.  Let’s 
keep Bancroft a beautiful place to live. 

RUMPKE 
Recycling collection days for March 
and April are Mondays  3/5, 3/19, 
4/2, 4/16 and 4/30.  Rumpke has 
changed their policy on yard debris 
and it will now be picked up every 
Monday.  Rumpke will no longer 
pick up yard debris left in plastic 
bags. Questions, contact Rumpke at 
568-3800. 

BANCROFT HAS GREAT KIDS! 
Do you need a little help with yard work, a dog 
walked or maybe a babysitter?  Please don’t 
overlook the Teen Services section of the 
Bancroft Directory.  There you will find a list of 
helpful responsible teens you are welcome to 
contact for small jobs. 
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